## **United Nations Development Programme**



REF: CPD/300/FIN

27 June 2016

Dear Ms. Wanyera,

Subject: Extension of the Capacity for Aid Effectiveness and CPAP Implementation
Project for Six Months from 1 July to 31 December 2016

We acknowledge receipt of your letter referenced ALD 140/221/06 dated 15 June, 2016 requesting a further six-month extension of the Capacity for Aid Effectiveness and CPAP Implementation Project.

We concur with your concerns regarding a smooth transition from the old CPAP to the new CPD (2016-2020), and we therefore grant the further extension to 31 December, 2016 to ensure that this is successfully completed.

We look forward to receiving the revised annual work plan which should include the proposed activities for the extension period.

Thank you for the close collaboration and valued support.

Yours sincerely,

Almaz Gebru Country Director

Ms. Maris Wanyera Commissioner Development Assistance and Regional Cooperation Department Ministry of Planning, Finance and Economic Development Kampala